
The April 16, 1998 meeting was called to order by President, John 
Puterbaugh at 9:15 p.m. at the pavilion. 
In attendance were Joanne Dombrowski, Jim Woolley, Lee Moser, and 
Mike Clark. Sitting in was Leslie Hyll. 

It was decided that on the last Thursday of each month there will 
be no teaching at 9:00 p.m. 

The Fall workshop was discussed. Jeanette is checking with several : 

teachers. Jim has sent a schedule to the Dance Council for the 
second half of 1998. He has requested use of the pavilion all day 
on Ethnic Sunday in September and November. 

MVFD will host party at pavilion every year for Tri City. Leslie 
Hyll will chair Tri City for 1999 on Ethnic Sunday in March. Leslie 
will contact bands and notify Cincinnati and Columbus clubs. 

Rue Lester will provide a Thursday evening mini workshop on May 
21,1998. Associate members and guests will pay $1.25. Harry Khamis 
will host evening. 

Discussion of over due club fees. Leslie will send newsletter and 
notice of overdue fees to members who are delinquent. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Lee Moser, Secretary 




